
 
Our PTO meeting will be held tonight​ October 2nd at 7pm​ in the 

school cafeteria. We hope to see you there. 

 
 

 Fall Book Fair: October 15-18 
 
Preparations are underway for the ​Arctic Adventure Fall Book Fair​! Students 
will visit the book fair 
during their Library/Media class between​ Oct. 15 and Oct. 18​. You may send 
money (and direct 
instructions, if you wish!) to school with your child to shop during the day. 
Scholastic has also 
provided us with an eWallet option again this year. Look for more information 
about the eWallet to 
come home with the book fair flyer, and be sure to check out this option for 
your family’s convenience! We are in need of volunteers to help students 

during the book fair. ​Please note that only volunteers with clearances on file will be able to come to the 
book fair during the school day and during their pre-chosen time slot.​ Parents who are not 
signed up as volunteers will not be allowed to join their children at the book fair during Library. You 
will have a chance to explore the book fair during family night on Oct. 18 at 6pm. 
If you are interested in helping at the book fair, please sign up by copying and pasting the following 
link into your browser: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F4CAEA822A5F94-2019 
 
Thank you and see you in the Arctic Adventure! 
 

Bingo Night 
 
Friday, October 18th, 6:30-8:30 pm 
Buy your Family Bingo tickets in advance and save! 
$8 for 10 sheets of Bingo boards ​(3 boards per sheet) ​PRE-PAID 
$10 for 10 sheets of Bingo boards ​(3 boards per sheet) ​PAID at the 
DOOR 
Questions? Contact: Jasmin Orellana at jasorellana2004@yahoo.com 
 
 

Box Top 
 

Collecting box tops is an easy way to earn money for our school. Each box top is worth $.10. Last year, with 
your help, we earned $1,500 from your Box Top submissions, ​WHICH WAS A JAINDL RECORD! LET’S 
WORK TOGETHER TO BEAT OUR RECORD AGAIN THIS SCHOOL YEAR!! ​All of the money we earn goes 
to support our Jaindl students and teachers. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F4CAEA822A5F94-2019


 
             ​ Spirit Event 
 
 
In Place of October Spirit Night, The PTO is holding a Little Caesars 
Pizza kit Fundraiser. ​Order forms must be submitted by Friday 
October 18th.  
Please make checks payable to : Jaindl PTO 
Pizza Kit Orders will be available for pick up at Jaindl on​ November 
4th 3:30-6:00pm 

Pizza! Pizza! 
 

 
                       Color Run 
 
Thank you for all the Jaindl families and 
volunteers who participated in our annual Color 
Run last Saturday, Sept. 28​th​! ​Please check 
check the Jaindl Elementary School PTO 
facebook page ​for the awesome pictures from 
the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Upcoming Dates 



 
Oct 15-18 Book Fair  
Oct. 18 Bingo Night  


